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Dear Senator Hoffman,

In response to legislative inquiries for SB74, GCI has reviewed its fiber, microwave,
and satellite networks to determine whether we can provide 25 Mbps connectivity
to K-12 schools currently serviced by GCI. GCI has invested more than $3 billion
since its founding to extend modern communication services throughout our state.
These continuing investments enable our broadband delivery to anchor-tenants in
Alaska, ensuring that we have the capabilities to achieve the 25 Mbps goal.

We deeply appreciate your efforts to improve educational opportunities throughout
Alaska, and we at GCI share in your priority to advance education.

We look forward to working with you, other policymakers, educators, school board
members, and parents to ensure Alaska’s children have access to the technology
that enables the best educational opportunity possible.

Regards,
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Pam Lloyd, PhD

Vice-President, Corporate Strategy,

GCI Government, Healthcare and Education
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